
 

YOU ARE INVITED TO A VIRTUAL 

CELEBRATION! 

Lowell School will honor students who completed the 

2021 Summer Read-a-Thon Challenge on Friday, 

September 17th  

 

 

This year, the honorees will gather with Principal Green and Staff 

members for a rewards ceremony in the afternoon. The small 

gathering will be recorded and shared for online viewing by parents 

of the honorees and the rest of the Lowell School community.  

Immediately following the rewards ceremony, the honorees will 

enjoy a pizza and ice cream party hosted by Mr. Green.  

 

 

 


